
            

 

 

 

Mr. Shayan Hasan S of 8th semester Electronics 

and Instrumentation Engineering, SIT, 

Tumakuru has been selected to participate in the 

event “International Games-2017”, hosted by 

SAIT Polytechnic, Calgary, Canada from 16th -

19th  March 2017. The Event is organized by The 

International Society of Automation. 

 

 
Head of the department, Faculty and staff members of 

Electronics and Instrumentation Engineering would like 

to congratulate Mr. Shayan Hasan and wish him all the 

best for the competition. 
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